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Another great meeting at Sakura’s! 

Our speaker, Mr. Tim Hogsed, of 

CareN et, gave a great presentation 

on the services CareNet offers. 

Our ladies had lots of questions for 

Mr. Hogsed, and were excited with 

the prospect of being able to help 

with food contributions. 

A long with providing a drive-by 
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food service, CareNet also has a 

great service called the 

“Backpack” program, which 

provides easily prepared food 

for kids. 

W e encourage our Republican 

ladies to contribute snack foods 

for this program, as well as any 

food items they have at home 

that they are not utilizing. 

Check your perfume – 

Is your perfume 
stronger than you 
realize?  Ask a friend. 

Headaches during our 
meeting are no fun for 
those who are 
sensitive!

Mr. Tim Hogsed, of 
CareNet, spoke at 
our February 
meeting.  For those 
interested in helping 
CareNet, we will 
accept donations of 
canned and 
packaged food at 
our meetings.  Single 
serve portions will 
also be accepted for 
their backpack 
program. 
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W e had very good turnout at our February meeting. 
W e invite Y OU to meet with us on March 19th, at 
11:30 a.m., at Sakura Restaurant, for a fabulous time 
of fellowship, celebration and instruction. 
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Patsy Baker, Chairwoman of our Legislative & 
Research Committee, presented information 
regarding current legislation for our action. 

Cathy Denaro, Chairwoman of our 
Membership Committee, presented her 
ideas for boosting membership and 
participation. 
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Our March Meeting W ill Be GOOD! 
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Y ou Do NOT want to miss our 

monthly meeting!  Our guest 

speaker will be Nathan Baer, a J6 

prisoner. 

Nathan not only has a wonderful 

testimony of God’s goodness to 

him while imprisoned, but he also 

has a beautiful singing voice.  A nd 

you KNOW  we’ll be asking him to 

sing for us. 

Our Treasurer and Membership 

Chairwomen will meet you 
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outside our meeting room to 

receive your meeting fee 

payment of $20, and give you a 

copy of our luncheon list.  

Please complete your meal 

choice, and take your paper to 

your seat. 

This will enable our waitress to 

get our meals going quickly, 

and get service back to you in a 

timely manner. 

Thank you! 

Chairman Jimmy Goodman and Michelle 
Woodhouse seemed to have a good time at 
our County Convention! 

 
 

Republican 
W omen 

 
 REPRESENTED 

 
At  

Our 
County 

Convention! 
 

Law Enforcement Appreciation 
Month 
 
This May, we'll once again show our Macon 
County Sheriff's Office, and Franklin Police 
Department, how much the Macon County 
Republican Women's Club appreciates their 
service, by collecting "Grab and Go Snacks." 
 
For meetings now through May 20th, a basket 
for donations will be provided. 
 
For more info, or suggestions, contact: 
 
Crystal Stamey,   
PR Chairman  
(C) 407 319 3120 
(H) 828 349 1170 


